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2020 STANDARD LAMBSWOOL 

CONTRACT REVISED PRICE 

Thanks to those of you who have already committed 

to one of our 2020 Lambswool contracts.   

 

The 2020 EU Ecolabel contract has now closed and is 

fully subscribed. 

 

We currently have volume remaining in the Standard 

Lambswool contract.   

 

I urge you to act and sign-up quickly to ensure you 

benefit from the certainty that the lambswool 

contracts provide ahead of the new season and any 

potential price changes that may be necessitated due 

to foreign exchange changes. 

The New Zealand dollar has strengthened 

considerably over the last 3 weeks which has 

impacted on the price that we are now able to pass on 

to our growers.  As a result of this we have had to 

reduce the price for the Standard Lambswool 

contract.   

Please see following revised prices. 

  

2020 STANDARD LAMBSWOOL CONTRACT 
 

Specifications 

• Length: 2-3” (50-75mm) 
• Micron: 28-31.5 
• Colour: 2.0 max 
• VM: 0.2 max 
 

Price 

• Tier 1 - $5.80/kg clean  

(28-30 mic; 0.0 VM; 0.0-1.0 Y-Z) 

• Tier 2 - $5.50/kg clean  

(30.1-31.0 mic; or 0.1 VM; or 1.1-1.5 Y-Z) 

• Tier 3 - $5.20/kg clean  

(31.1-31.5 mic; or 0.2 VM; or 1.6-2.0 Y-Z) 
 

Payment 

• 50% 60 days after wool accepted into contract 

• 50% 180 days after wool accepted into contract 

 

 

2020 STANDARD HIGH COLOUR 
LAMBSWOOL CONTRACT 
 

Specifications 

• Length: 2-3” (50-75mm) 
• Micron: 28-31.5 
• Colour: 4.0 max 
• VM: 0.2 max 
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Price 

• Tier 1 - $4.50/kg clean  

(28-30 mic; 0.0 VM; up to-3.0 Y-Z) 

• Tier 2 - $4.30/kg clean  

(30.1-31.0 mic; or 0.1 VM; or 3.1-3.5 Y-Z) 

• Tier 3 - $4.10/kg clean  

(31.1-31.5 mic; or 0.2 VM; or 3.6-4.0 Y-Z) 
 

Payment 

• 50% 60 days after wool accepted into contract 

• 50% 180 days after wool accepted into contract 

 

The contracts close at 4pm Wednesday 31 July 

2019, or earlier subject to volumes being met or any 

significant adverse change in foreign exchange.  I 

urge you to act and sign-up to the contracts quickly 

to ensure you benefit from them. 

 

STAPLE - WNZ 2019-2020 

SUPPLY PROGRAMME 
An Essential Planning Tool 
 
We’re trying a new way for you to fill out your STAPLE 
form this year – on-line.  For those who still prefer a 
paper copy we can send this out.  You just need to 
advise your Grower Liaison. 
  
To complete your STAPLE on-line, please click this 

link https://forms.gle/yMcW37FciTGxL8BcA and 
complete the detail - no paper - no posting - SIMPLE. 
 
NOTE: This form may not open on all devices.   
Please submit your on-line STAPLE form by Monday 
15 July 2019.  For any grower that hasn't returned 
their STAPLE on-line by this date, a paper copy will be 
included in your Grower Pack, to be sent out at the 
end of July. 
 
A big thank you to Kurt Portas, Palliser Ridge, who 
approached us last year about an on-line STAPLE 
form, and for assisting in the production of this. 
 

STAY IN TOUCH 

Our team are always ready to help.  Your best bet is to 

talk to your local Grower Liaison but you can find all of 

us at www.woolsnz.com/contact-us 

https://forms.gle/yMcW37FciTGxL8BcA
http://www.woolsnz.com/contact-us.php

